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To all concerned: Thank you for this opportunity to voice my considered opinion 

regarding this matter. As a rural property owner where a well is a necessity this bill 

shouts government overreach as well as a back door path to yet another tax in the 

guise of a fee and yet another expansion of an already bloated state bureaucracy. 

Floyd Gregorich 


